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BUDGETARY AFFAIRS
STATUS OF REQUESTS FOR INFORMATION
FROM THE GENERAL SECRETARIAT

http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2011/CP27327S.pdf
Estado de solicitudes de información a la Secretaría General [Status of requests for information from the General Secretariat]
http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2011/CP27327S.1.pdf 
Viajes del Secretario General 2005 [Travel by the 





Secretary General in 2005]
http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2011/CP27327S.2.pdf 
Viajes del Secretario General 2006 [Travel by the 





Secretary General in 2006]
http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2011/CP27327S.3.pdf 
Viajes del Secretario General 2007 [Travel by the 





Secretary General in 2007]

http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2011/CP27327S.4.pdf 
Viajes del Secretario General 2008 [Travel by the 





Secretary General in 2008]
http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2011/CP27327S.5.pdf 
Viajes del Secretario General 2009 [Travel by the 





Secretary General in 2009]
http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2011/CP27327S.6.pdf 
Viajes del Secretario General 2010 [Travel by the 





Secretary General in 2010]
http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2011/CP27327S.7.pdf 
Anexo sobre beneficios de terminación
[Annex on 





termination benefits]
The Secretary for Administration and Finance announced during the meeting of the Working Group to Review OAS Programs on October 13, 2011, that the Secretariat would be circulating to the members of the CAAP replies to questions about administrative and financial matters that they have received from the Permanent Missions, after consulting the Chair of the CAAP.





Attached is a Table listing a series of questions remitted by the Permanent Mission of Panama on a number of issues and the replies and links to previously published documents that contain answers to the questions. Where applicable, the list indicates cases in which replies are pending.
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